
Miss Koldon’s Class Newsletter 

 

October 21st 
– October 25th 

  
With two field trips coming up this week I really 
want to make sure I am able to get in contact 
with you when we are out of the ECC building.  
Please make sure to sign up for the Remind App 
before our field trip on Thursday.  If you need 
help joining let me know, or you can give me 
your number or email address and I can sign you 
up from my end.  
 
I am trying something new with Scholastic this 
year.  I have added some of the books we will 
be using in class in the next few weeks to the 
“teacher recommendations” list if you want to 
read them at home too.  
 

  A Note From Our Speech Therapist: 
 
Categories are everywhere! We put our toys 
in different bins. We eat food in the kitch-
en. We put our clothes in different drawers. 
Cut out pictures of favorite or familiar 
things. Put them into categories, like things 
to ride on, things to eat, and things to play 
with. Make silly pictures by mixing and 
matching pictures. Glue a picture of a dog 
behind the wheel of a car. Talk about what 
is wrong with the picture and ways to "fix" 
it. You can also work on concepts such as 
on, under, behind, and next to.   

Important Upcoming 
Dates and Reminders: 

 
10/24 Pumpkin farm field 
trip– No School 
 
10/25 NWSRA field trip 
 
10/25 Scholastic orders 
due 

   LKoldon@esd20.org       630-894-4648 

Theme: 
Fall 
 
Color: 
Orange 


